
Sheilah Bray, Vice Chairwoman 
Tribal Accounts Payable Coordinator 

 
Sheilah was just elected to her first term as Vice Chair of the Chehalis 
Tribal Business Committee.  Sheilah served for 6 years as the Tribal 
Treasurer from 2018 to 2024 prior to being elected Vice Chair.  Vice Chair 
and Treasurer are part time positions and she also held a full time position 
in the Tribal Accounting office as well.   
 
Sheilah worked in the Tribal Accounting office as the Tribe’s Accounts 
Payable Coordinator for the past 12 years.  Sheilah graduated from 
Centrailia College in 2014 with her AA Degree and Finished her BA in Arts 
from Evergreen Community College in 2017.   
 


